More Vintage Years Of Airfix Box Art
As recognized, adventure as with ease as experience roughly lesson, amusement,
as with ease as union can be gotten by just checking out a ebook more vintage
years of airfix box art as a consequence it is not directly done, you could put
up with even more as regards this life, going on for the world.
We manage to pay for you this proper as without difficulty as simple way to
acquire those all. We provide more vintage years of airfix box art and numerous
book collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. accompanied
by them is this more vintage years of airfix box art that can be your partner.

Seek and Strike Andrew Hendrie 1983 Beretter om det engelske rekognosceringsog lette bombefly Lockheed Hudson, som navnlig blev indsat i maritime
luftoperationer
Celebration of Flight Roy Cross 2002-10-11 Roy Cross' genius in portraying
aircraft in a wide range of illustrative styles has been admired by every
generation since World War II. He created many of the distinctive paintings
which adorned the famous Airfix model kits that every keen aviation enthusiast
will remember with affection. This book is a collection of some of Roy's best
sketches, paintings and technical drawings. They are gathered together in a
logical chronological sequence that will offer the reader a visual history of
aviation from World War II to the latter part of the last century.
Mail-Order Mysteries Kirk Demarais 2011-10-11 Rediscover your sense of wonder!
Generations of comic book readers remember the tantalizing promises of vintage
novelty advertisements that offered authentic laser-gun plans, x-ray specs, and
even 7-foot-tall monsters (with glow-in-the-dark eyes!). But what would you
really get if you entrusted your hard-earned $1.69 to the post office? MailOrder Mysteries answers this question, revealing the amazing truths (and
agonizing exaggerations) about the actual products marketed to kids in the
‘60s, ‘70s, and ‘80s. Pop-culture historian Kirk Demarais shares his
astonishing collection, including: 100 Toy Soldiers in a Footlocker Count
Dante’s World’s Deadliest Fighting Secrets GRIT Hercules Wrist Band Hypno-Coin
Life-Size Monsters Mystic Smoke Sea Monkeys Soil From Dracula’s Castle UControl Ghost Ventrilo Voice Thrower ...and many, many more! With more than 150
extraordinary, peculiar, and downright fraudulent collectibles, Mail-Order
Mysteries is a must-have book comic book fans everywhere. Trust us.
Who Killed Kitchener? David Laws 2019-03-20 In June 1916, Field Marshal Lord
Kitchener set sail from Orkney on a secret mission to bolster the Russian war
effort. Just a mile off land and in the teeth of a force 9 gale, HMS Hampshire
suffered a huge explosion, sinking in little more than fifteen minutes. Crew
and passengers numbered 749; only twelve survived. Kitchener’s body was never
more-vintage-years-of-airfix-box-art
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found. Remembered today as the face of the famous First World War recruitment
drive, at the height of his career Kitchener was fêted as Britain’s greatest
military hero since Wellington. By 1916, however, his star was in its descent.
A controversial figure who did not make friends easily in Cabinet, he was
considered by many to be arrogant, secretive and high-handed. From the moment
his death was announced, rumours of a conspiracy began to flourish, with the
finger pointed variously at the Bolsheviks, Irish nationalist saboteurs and
even the British government. Using newly released files kept secret for almost
100 years, former Cabinet minister David Laws unravels the true story behind
the demise of this complex figure, debunking the conspiracy theories and
revealing the crucial blunders that the government and military sought to cover
up. The result is the definitive account of an event that shook the country and
which has been shrouded in mystery ever since.
The Dragonsitter Josh Lacey 2015-09-01 The first book in a fresh and funny new
chapter book series, told completely in emails, about a boy named Eddie and a
naughty pet dragon! Dear Uncle Morton, You'd better got on a plane right now
and come back here. Your dragon has eaten Jemima. Emily loved that rabbit! It
had sounded so easy: Eddie just needed to look after Uncle Morton's unusual pet
for a week while he went on vacation. But soon the fridge is empty, the
curtains are blazing, and the mailman is fleeing down the front path. The
Dragonsitter will have readers laughing out loud and begging for more
adventures.
SBD Dauntless Bert Kinzey 1996 Beskrivelse af det amerikanske jagerbomberfly
SBD (Scout-Bomber Douglas) Dauntless
Sixty Years of Airfix Models Jeremy Brook 2015-06-30 The best-known and most
important manufacturer of plastic model kits in the UK, Airfix has been at the
forefront of the industry since 1955 when the first Airfix aircraft kit
appeared in UK branches of Woolworth's. The kits were made to a constant scale
and covered a wide variety of subjects, from aircraft to birds and from tanks
to dinosaurs. In 1981 the famous London-based company closed down and only the
kits survived intact. For the next twenty-five years Airfix was run by Palitoy
and later Humbrol, but suffered from a lack of investment. In 2006, Hornby
Hobbies Ltd, the train and Scalextric manufacturer, bought the ailing company
and transformed it. Money and resources were ploughed into the range, and today
Airfix releases around twenty new kits per year, designed to an incredibly high
standard. The old kits of the 1950s and 1960s are gradually being replaced by
new state-of-the-art tooling, all bearing that most prestigious name - Airfix.
Published to coincide with the sixtieth anniversary of the first Airfix
aircraft kit, Sixty Years of Airfix Models, tells the full story, year by year,
of the company and its products. Illustrated throughout with colour
photographs.of kits, box art and completed models.
Fouga Magister Tine Soetaert 2015-04-09 An illustrated technical history of the
Fouga Magister - 1950s French two-seat jet trainer. The different versions of
the plane are described and illustrated; all the changes in specification,
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equipment and performance are recorded. Drawings and data from the original
technical manuals, full dimensional details and photographs of surviving
examples preserved in aviation museums illustrate all aspects of the airframe,
inside and out. Brief operational history of all export users including Israel,
Finland, Belgium, Katanga, Ireland, Brazil and others. Color photographs and
many pages of color illustrations complete the book's comprehensive coverage.
About 40 color profiles. Profusely illustrated with photos, including walkaround section showing all aspects of the airframe, and diagrams from official
manuals. Includes 1/72nd and 1/48th scale plans, and color profiles showing
many of the colorful schemes applied to the Fouga Magister by its users,
including anniversary schemes.
Airfix Arthur Ward 1999 This gloriously illustrated, large-format volume
celebrates 50 years of Airfix plastic modeling kits. Hundreds of superb color
photos show all the obscure and highly collectible kits, as well as the bestsellers, with illustrations of packaging, box art, advertisements from Airfix
magazine, and a mass of period ephemera. The lively text charts the rise, fall,
and rise again of Airfix models. It's a nostalgic reminder of kits long
vanished, but with a happy ending: Airfix is now re-releasing 40 kits a year,
bringing back some models not seen in two decades. Airfix has all the
information important to collectors, from complete range listings to production
dates.
Airfix Kits Trevor Pask 2011-08-20 With the aid of stringy glue and scalpelsliced fingers, young and old have turned display cabinets and bedrooms into
mini-museums, or tiny battlefields. This book looks at the fascinating tale of
this British company a pioneer in the world of modelling as well as its
products, its changing fortunes over the years, and its links with popular
culture. Using colour images, Trevor Pask explores this thriving pastime,
allowing Airfix kit lovers to indulge in a nostalgic journey and those new to
the hobby an intriguing insight into its history.
100 Great War Movies: The Real History Behind the Films Robert Niemi 2018-04-30
This book serves as a fascinating guide to 100 war films from 1930 to the
present. Readers interested in war movies will learn surprising anecdotes about
these films and will have all their questions about the films' historical
accuracy answered. • Applies an internationalist perspective to the war film
through entries from countries including Britain, France, Germany, Russia,
Australia, Japan, Poland, Finland, and Latvia • Defines great war films as the
most artistically accomplished, politically subversive, and thought-provoking,
not merely as the most popular or commercially successful, and is therefore a
relevant reference for students and film and history buffs • Provides clearly
written and informative histories of the films themselves as well as of the
cultural context surrounding the making and reception of them • Recounts
critical controversies and analyzes the ideological biases implicit in these
films in its examination of how the films shaped their source material and what
they included, distorted, and added or left out
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Fighting in the Sky John Fairley 2020-06-30 Barely a decade passed from the
Wright Brothers’ first powered flight to aircraft becoming lethal instruments
of war. The Royal Flying Corps and Royal Naval Air Service took off in the very
early days of The Great War and captured the public’s imagination and
admiration. Sydney and Richard Carline happened to be both pilots and artists
as was Frenchman Henri Farre. Their works inspired celebrated painters like Sir
John Lavery who took to the skies in an airship in the First World War. Feeding
on the demand for works depicting this new dimension of warfighting, a new
genre of art was born which has remained popular ever since. During the Second
World War, the paintings of Paul Nash stood out as did Eric Ravilious who,
ironically, died in an air crash. War artist Albert Richards dropped with
British paratroopers on D-Day. Post-war, paintings by leading British and
international artists graphically illustrate conflicts such as the Falklands,
Bosnia and the Gulf War. John Fairley has brought together a dazzling
collection of art works covering over 100 years of air warfare, enhanced by
lively and informative text. The result is a book that is visually and
historically satisfying.
Build and Convert Airfix Military Models Tom Cole 2010-09-01 Airfix is a famous
UK manufacturer of plastic scale model kits. This book gives an aspiring
modeller all the guidance they need to create a classic Airfix model.
The Boys' Book of Airfix Arthur Ward 2009 Airfix, the most famous manufacturer
of model kits in the world, holds a unique appeal for boys (and girls) of all
ages. Packed with photos of the kits from the 1950s to the present, The Boys’
Book of Airfix is a nostalgic look at one of the greatest brands ever.
Little Smokey Robert Neubecker 2019-08-06 For a brave firefighting airplane,
the sky's the limit! This timeless story of teamwork and determination is
perfect for kids who loved The Little Engine That Could and shows how even
unlikely heroes can help their community in times of need. When forest fires
blaze, the airplanes at Nif-C spring into action! Some swoop low to spray water
on the flames. Others drop bright red fire retardant. Little Smokey hasn't
quite figured out her job yet, but she wants to help. . . . And when a fire
like no other flares up--a fire that none of the other planes can control--it's
Smokey's turn to show what she's made of. Featuring useful information about
wildfires and fire prevention in the back of the book, Little Smokey is a musthave for children growing up in a world where climate change makes natural
disasters a common occurrence. Parents looking to teach their kids about how
fires spread and what they can do about it will surely want to take flight with
Little Smokey. "Positively cinematic. . . . this book may look like a classic,
but with forest fires ever more frequent and intense, it's truly timely." -Kirkus
The Airfix Book of Scale Modelling Jonathan Mock 2014-02-06 The Airfix Book of
Scale Modelling is the essential guide to getting the most out of this
fascinating and rewarding hobby, explaining how to build scale models to suit
all levels of modelling skill. With full colour photography throughout, the
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book covers the history of modelling and of the Airfix company, and shows how
injection moulded kits are made. It then describes and reviews the major
modelling scales, as well as outlining the range of paints, tools and
accessories that are available. Chapters include guides to choosing a kit,
tools for the job, painting, decals, conversions, figure-painting, dioramas and
more. Common problems and how to solve them are addressed, and there is also a
series of step-by-step construction projects, including expert builds of the
F86 Sabre jet, the Aston Martin DBR9, a Panzer IV tank, the Airfix yeoman
figure (reissued for the London 2012 Olympics), a Trafalgar class submarine and
a scenic diorama.
Collecting Vintage Plastic Model Airplane Kits Craig Kodera 2014-10-22 A lifelong model builder, collector, and connoisseur, Craig Kodera examines the hobby
of plastic model building to give you a book on collecting vintage model
airplane kits. The book features more than 400 detailed, high-quality, fullcolor photos of vintage aircraft model kits and their components, and is
written in an engaging and entertaining style to examine what gives specific
models their current collectible value. Box wraps, direction sheets, and decals
are also covered in detail. This book highlights exactly what collectors should
look for (and be aware of) in building their collections. For proper historical
perspective, the author covers model kit development in the heyday of the 1950s
and 1960s. Comprehensive value and pricing information for vintage kits is
shown as well.
American Illustration 38 2019-11-07 American Illustration 38 presents the
year's best photographs from 2018 as selected by a jury of art and design
experts. From over 7,000 images submitted to our annual competition, the jury
selected only 362 illustrations to be presented in the oversized, beautifully
printed, deluxe, hardcover, 384-page annual award book. The AI38 jury included:
Christopher Brand, Crown Publishing; Hannah K Lee, The New York Times; Janet
Michaud, Politico; Dennis Huyhn, Buzzfeed; Maria G. Keehan, Smithsonian; Aaron
Rinas, Art + Mechanical; and Marianne Seregi, National Geographic.
The Star Wars Archives. 1977-1983 - 40th Anniversary Edition Paul Duncan
2020-12-13 Star Wars exploded onto our cinema screens in 1977, and the world
has not been the same since. In this book, George Lucas guides us through the
original trilogy like never before, recounting the inspirations, experiences,
and stories that created a modern monomyth. Complete with script pages, concept
art, storyboards, on-set photography, and more.
Ranger Rick's Dinosaur Book Victor H. Waldrop 1984 Text and illustrations
present the physical characteristics, habits, and changing natural environment
of the various kinds of dinosaurs that roamed the earth more than sixty-five
million years ago.
A Weird-Oh World Mark Cantrell 2014-07-28 You may know Bill Campbell's name,
but chances are, you know his handiwork better, especially the Weird-Ohs models
that burst on the pop culture scene in the 1960s. Enjoy looking back over the
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career of this colorful artist in over 700 brilliant photos and witty prose.
From his early days painting model box tops for the Hawk Model Company to his
invention of the iconic Weird-Ohs model kits, Bill has continued to create some
of the most unique artwork the world has seen. Also discover his work for
national ad campaigns, editorial cartoons, his box art, fine art, and the
Weird-Ohs that never were. Now much of that work has been gathered into one
volume that traces the entire arc of Bill's career, including his connection to
the Manhattan Project, an initiative that may well have saved his life. Much of
the art is presented here for the very first time.
The Airfix Handbook James May 2010 For more than 50 years, Airfix scale models
have won the hearts of millions of enthusiasts; the company's logo has become
synonymous with high-quality model kits for trains, military vehicles, engines,
rocket ships, warships, vintage cars, and more. Here, popular television host
and motoring writer James May looks inside the Airfix phenomenon, giving fans a
sneak peek into how designers, graphic artists, and production teams get a
scale model from the drawing board to store shelves.
The Art of Roy Cross Roy Cross 2019-12-05 Roy Cross RSMA GAvA began work as an
illustrator in Fairey Aviation during World War II. Over the next thirty years,
he progressed from line illustration, via colour artwork, to top-class
advertising art for the aircraft industry and other companies, including
Airfix, for whom he produced many hundreds of artworks to adorn model kit boxes
over a ten-year period. His illustrations for Airfix included superb depictions
of aircraft, cars, ships, spacecraft, armoured vehicles and dioramas. Though
Roy is perhaps most famous for his Airfix box art, his work has encompassed
book and magazine illustrations, including highly detailed cutaways and other
technical drawings. In more recent years, Roy has concentrated on the
production of his magnificent maritime paintings.
Brief Glory Alex Revell 2010-03-18 Arthur Rhys Davids was shot down and killed
in October 1917. He was just twenty and had been flying over the Western Front
with 56 Squadron for six months. He had entered the Royal Flying Corps direct
from Eton College. In his brief operational career he was awarded the Military
Cross twice and the Distinguished Service Order once. In the opinion of the
commanding officer of his squadron he deserved the Victoria Cross. He came to
public fame through shooting down the German ace Werner Voss.Rhys Davids was
more than an outstanding fighter pilot, he was a man of thought as well as a
man of action. Coming from an intellectual family, he was a brilliant
classicist and popular with his fellow pilots in the RFC including James
McCudden.Alex Revell has written a sensitive and deeply moving biography. It is
based on letters from Rhys Davids early boyhood days at Eton to his last letter
written on the night before he died.
Airfix's Little Soldiers Jean-Christophe Carbonel 2009 This book provides a
comprehensive guide to all the HO and OO scale miniature figures made by Airfix
from 1958 to now. The matter of collecting the toy soldiers is fully
documented, with exhaustive listings for enthusiasts and collectors.
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The Vintage Years of Airfix Box Art Roy Cross 2009-08-01 Airfix has been
commercially producing plastic kits since 1952 and its models have been made by
successive generations of young boys and men alike. In the 1960s, a talented
graphic artist called Roy Cross was commissioned to paint some of the box art
for Airfix, and for a ten-year-period he provided many of the glorious
paintings seen on the boxes, setting new standards for realism and accuracy.
Many are still being used today, a full four decades later. Inside the pages of
this book are some of Roy's best artworks, shown here in full format and in
superb detail, with many reproduced here in book form for the very first time.
As well as his vintage box art, Roy has included many sketches and alternative
versions of his Airfix box art. After Roy left Airfix in 1974, the company went
through a turbulent time. The present owners are Hornby, who have ambitious
plans for Airfix and the other brands it acquired including Scalextric and
Corgi. The decade that Roy Cross worked for Airfix, though, could be classed as
their vintage era, with some of their finest models being produced then in
their millions, ready for eager youngsters to build up into detailed miniature
models of their favorite aircraft, ships and locomotives.
Lydia's Tin Lid Drum Neale Osborne 2009 Nine-year-old Lydia lives in the land
of Likrishka, ruled over by Stannic the 'Tin Man', a powerful chef who has
placed the country under martial law. His plan is to rule over an obedient
population and to instil his tastes into the under-tens by placing them in the
care of governesses inrobot-policed Detainer Zones. Sweets and other food are
the most important things in this world, and the source of all power-and so
they are fiercely controlled by Stannic.Something has to be done! When Lydia
manages to escape, she is recruited by a group of girls on a mission. Together,
they embark on a quest through jungles, tunnels, and caves, past natural and
man-made hazards, to find a number of forbidden and dangerous sweets, which
eventually they will use inan audacious plan to bring down the tyrannous
Stannic and his regime for ever.
Mat Irvine's Auto Modelling Masterclass Mat Irvine 1998 At one time, assembling
model kit cars was considered a childish hobby. Today, however, it is an adult
activity with a vast following around the world. Subsequently, a large cottage
industry has developed to supply the demands of modellers who want more than
kit manufacturers can supply. Written in an easy-to-read style, this book's
chapters address each of the following: -- A history of the model car industry
-- The practicalities of modelling, from assembling a basic kit to superdetailing (i.e., adding engine wiring, brake lines, and "chrome") -- Painting
and finishing -- Creating dioramas -- Renovating old kits and collecting rare
ones Although Mat Concentrates on the most popular 1:25 and 1:32 scales, all of
the information included is relevant to other scales. And it will be of
interest to the novice and experienced modeller alike; the former will learn
useful skills, while the latter will hone skills already gained. A gallery of
photos showing Mat's finest models provides inspiration and ideas for all
modellers.
Britains New Toy Soldiers, 1973 to the Present Norman Joplin 2008 In 1973
more-vintage-years-of-airfix-box-art
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Britains introduced their New Toy Soldier line of gloss-painted metal figures.
It has been highly successful and continues to the present day. This new book
focuses on the traditional 54mm figures, illustrating nearly the complete range
in nearly 1,100 photographs. Over 3,200 figures are shown with a strong
emphasis on military items: British Ceremonial troops, American Civil War,
Indian Army and Delhi Durbar, World War I, Knights, Zulu War, Rorkes Drift,
Limited Editions, W Britains Collectors Club Membership products, Britains
Centenary and Millennium issues. The book also features non-military sections
on Home Farm and Circus. Special issues by the Britains Company and figures
exclusive to Harrods' and Hamleys' department stores all are included. Each toy
is identified in the text and captions, with a comprehensive index of all
gloss-painted figures produced during the period covered. The book contains a
valuation guide to each set or individual item. This reference book is the
definitive work on the new Britains line.
The Great Elephant Chase Gillian Cross 2004 When the elephant came to town, Tad
and Cissie went to the show like everyone else. Little did they know it would
change their lives for ever. Because of the elephant, Tad and Cissie get
involved in a chase across America, by train, by flatboat, and steam boat.
Close behind is HannibalJackson, who is determined to have the elephant for
himself. And how do you hide a large Indian elephant?* This book was the winner
of the Whitbread Children's Novel Award and the Smarties Prize. Gillian Cross
has also won the Carnegie Medal and is a highly-acclaimed author.
Classic Kits Arthur Ward 2004 Classic Kits treats you to an international tour
of model-kit history, taking in all the favorites—Airfix, Monogram, Mattel,
Frog, Matchbox, Bandai, Merit Aurora, Esci, Heller, Tamiya, Fujimi, Eaglewall,
Italeri, and more. Not only does this nostalgic guide allow you to compare and
contrast the different models and their historical development (and, in some
cases, demise), it also notes the rare and the valuable, so you can re-evaluate
those pieces you have stored in your attic. Packed with color photos and
valuable information for collectors, hobbyists, and enthusiasts, Classic Kits
is a one-of-a-kind history of the giants of miniature modeling.
Model Building with Brass Ken Foran 2018-02-14 A book that explains various
tools and techniques necessary for successfully building models with brass, now
in its second edition with a new chapter on shipbuilding. Whether substituting
for an existing plastic model kit part or assembly, making a master pattern for
casting, or creating a complete scratch-built model, the range of brass
fabrication methods and tools used are explained. Readers are exposed to
techniques for cutting, forming, fabricating, soldering, and final finishing of
commercially available brass stock. Specific chapters focus on the use of
various processes and chemicals to assist readers in the creation of very
detailed brass models. World master model builder Ken Foran has created a book
that modelers of all skill levels will find to be an absorbing and valuable
resource for successfully building with brass.
More Vintage Years of Airfix Box Art Roy Cross 2014-10-31 The Airfix company
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was formed in 1939 and, since it produced its first plastic kit in 1949, grew
to be the United Kingdom's leading model kit manufacturer. Several generations
of young and young-at-heart modellers have made Airfix kits and, despite
turbulent times in the 1970s and 1980s when the company changed ownership
several times, in the twenty-first century it goes from strength to strength
under the wing of Hornby Hobbies. The 1960s and early 1970s might be called the
vintage years of Airfix, when some of their best and most popular kits were
produced. For ten years up to 1974, renowned artist Roy Cross produced some of
the stunning paintings that appear on the boxes of Airfix kits of the era. Roy
set the standard for such artwork, to the extent that many are still used
today, four decades later. Roy Cross's earlier book, The Vintage Years of
Airfix Box Art, contained a host of the paintings he prepared for Airfix, but
the unearthing of many more images in old Airfix files has enabled this
entirely fresh look at Roy's work to be presented, coinciding with the seventyfifth anniversary of the first Airfix kit. Thus the remainder of Roy's ten
years' work for Airfix is reproduced here. This new compilation features many
rare illustrations as well as studies and sketches that were not accepted at
the time, and is beautifully illustrated with 180 colour artworks.
The Golden Book of the Civil War S. Charles Flato 1976
Aurora Model Kits Thomas Graham 2006-07 Aurora created plastic model kits of
all varieties, including monsters, historic sailing ships, sports cars, moon
rockets, military and commercial aircraft, TV stars, comic book heroes,
wildlife scenes, knights, and much more all included in this book. Over 450
color photographs enhance this comprehensive history and guide to Aurora
models. Every model kit Aurora made is described in detail, along with
information on reissues and current collectors market values.
The World's Most Expensive Watches Ariel Adams 2014-09 More than a fashion
accessory or means to tell the time, the wristwatch has become a statement of
identity; politician or celebrity, scientist or sportsman, what you choose to
wear on your wrist speaks volumes about who you are. The World's Most Expensive
Watches presents some of the most extravagant, intricate, collectible,
decadent, or just plain interesting modern-day timepieces that sit at the top
of the price spectrum. Starting at a threshold price of about $200,000, it is a
trip through the last decade or so of watches whose values soar incredibly to
prices of $5 million dollars or more. Additionally, there is a selection of
notable watches that yielded extremely high prices at auction - many of which
are historically relevant. A stunning collection that is both informative and
entertaining; with detailed descriptions of individual watches and articles
that usefully deconstruct the price tag with an explanation of the relevance of
craftsmanship and complexity of design, as well as the importance of
exclusivity, prestige and collectibility. Prepare to be impressed by a largerthan-life-look at some relatively small items that command not only huge prices
but kudos and respect, in all areas of a global society fascinated with using
accessorizing to create identity.
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Celebration of Sail Roy Cross 2004 Features paintings by Roy Cross, one of the
foremost marine painters working today. Dozens of his best paintings are
showcased in full colour and accompanied by detailed captions giving historical
information on each of the vessels featured.
Box Top Air Power Thomas Graham 2008 Showcasing some of the most recognized and
dynamic examples of aviation art ever produced, the paintings here appeared on
model airplane kit boxes. Generations of hobbyists have enjoyed these colorful
and inspiring paintings that graced model packaging in hobby shops. More than
170 of the most memorable examples are displayed in full color. They chronicle
aviation history from the Wright Brothers' Kitty Hawk Flier to the Apollo Lunar
Module, including many of the best-known aircraft in aviation history. Among
the many artists whose works are portrayed are Tom Morgan, John Steel, Jack
Leynnwood, Lorenzo Ghiglieri, Jim Cox, John Amendola, Ray Gaedke, Jo Kotula,
and Dick Locher. In the well-researched text, these artists tell personal
stories behind their art in their own words. This book will be treasured by
aviation enthusiasts, model builders, and everyone who has fond memories of
their model building days.
Be Wild Be Free Amber Fossey 2021-02-02 Do you hear the beasts scratching at
the door? They’ve been sleeping too long, and now they’re getting feisty. Don’t
be afraid, they’re pretty lovely inside. And never did I see a more pretty
beast than you. Do you ever wonder how to be wild & free again? There is beauty
in being a human, too. With a heart to feel, a mind to learn & hands to build
extraordinary things. Go forth, fiercely, bravely. Through a mash-up of poetry,
fables, comic fiction and whimsical watercolor illustrations, this beautiful
book weaves a narrative of how we can all become wild and free again. Looking
at life through the eyes of Sloth, Bear, Koala, and even Blob Fish, these
animals tell the stories of the raw beauty of life on our planet, encouraging
us to let go of fear, stick our fingers/paws up at societal pressure, and
accept our beautifully flawed bodies and minds to empower us to love ourselves
and one another with abandon.
Remembering Revell Model Kits Thomas Graham 2008 This engaging book details the
wide variety of model kits produced by Revell Inc of Venice, California, from
the 1950s through the 1970s. Over 545 colour photographs display many of the
much sought after kits, ranging from automobiles and ships to aircraft and
spaceships. Also included are a fascinating history of the company and the men
and women who drove its success, a detailed recounting of the wide ranging,
exquisitely detailed models produced, discussions of the artists who brought
the box art to life, a bibliography, and a model kit index providing listings
of the models produced, their variations, and their value in the secondary
market. Newly updated values are found in both captions and the index. Anyone
collecting or building models will be fascinated with this book.
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